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Jason Kalinowski Presented with 
National VFW Law Enforcement Award 

 
Gurnee – Sergeant Jason Kalinowski will be presented with the Veterans of Foreign Wars 
National Law Enforcement Award at the Village of Gurnee Board Meeting Monday, September 
26, 2022.  
 
During the Gurnee Village Board Meeting on May 21, 2022, Jason Kalinowski was awarded the 
First Responder Americanism Certificate of Appreciation by the Mount Prospect VFW Post 
1337. The award was part of a program developed and sponsored by the national organization 
to honor and recognize first responders. The award qualified Jason for consideration for the 
national award. 
 
During the 2022 VFW National Conference in July, Gurnee Police Sergeant Jason Kalinowski was 
selected for the VFW National Law Enforcement Award. The award is presented to an officer for 
their dedication and extraordinary commitment to the core values and traditions of the policing 
profession.  
 
IL State VFW Commander Bobby Edwards will be in attendance at the Gurnee Village Board 
Meeting on Monday, September 26, 2022, to present Jason with his award. The Gurnee Police 
Department invites family, friends, the public, and media to join us for this significant honor. 
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